
 

 

THE KINDERGARTEN STARTERS - DUBAI 
KGS / C/ 375- 21                    CIRCULAR                     11/03/2021 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
As we approach the Holy month of Ramadan, we would like to know your preferences for the 

school’s Ramadan Timings.  Please note that instructional time will be reduced by one hour 

during the Holy month of Ramadan. 

 
We request you to click on the link appended to take this short survey of two questions 

indicating your preferred Ramadan time.  Please note that the timings will be announced 

based on the choice of majority of parents. Kindly complete the survey on or before 15th 

March. 

 
Ramadan Timings survey link 

 
We thank you for your time and cooperation. 

 
Warm regards, 

 

Asha Alexander 

Principal 

Executive Leader-Climate Change, GEMS Education 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=3Kez0n7Vf0GQrRSbhy6aocyskxK16A1GgnI4UFpEFNdUNUwzMEJQTENJVlZJRUI2QkFLTllDTllXNS4u

